
APR 0 1 1977 

Docket No. 50-263 

Northern States Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. L. J. Wachter 

Vice President 
Power Production and System 

Operation 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Gentlemen: 

This letter is to confirm the schedule arranged by Mr. G. Fiorelli of 
this office with you for a meeting at your Minneapolis, Minnesota 
offices on April 12, 1977.  

Personnel presently planning to attend the meeting from this office 
include G. Fiorelli, G. Phillip, R. Warnick, W. Little, J. Creswell 
and myself. We expect to meet with you and other representatives of 
your company.  

We plan to arrive at your offices on 1:00 p.m., April 12, 1977, and 
anticipate the meeting to require approximately two hours.  

The purpose of this meeting is to address your recent experience 
related to the fast period scram at the Monticello plant.  

If you have any questions concerning this meeting, please contact 
our office.  

Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director 

cc: L. R. Eliason, Plant 
Manager 
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